
Special Meeting - Greenwood Cemetery Association 
Feb 18, 2013 
 

 

NOTICE 

  

TOWN OF LEEDS 

  

Town of Leeds Board will hold a Special Meeting with the Greenwood Cemetery Association at the Leeds Town Hall 
on Monday, February 18, 2013 at 5:00 P.M..   The process for the transfer of the Greenwood Cemetery to the Town of 
Leeds will be discussed. 

The Town Board will hold its regular meeting immediately following the conclusion of the Special Meeting.  

  

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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